May 25, 2007

MEMORANDUM

TO:

ASC Curriculum Office

FROM:
David Frego, School of Music, Associate Director

RE:

Course Change Request: MUS 815 Seminar for the Singing Health Specialist

Attached is a new course request initiated by the Vocal Performance Area in the School of Music. This course has been approved by the School of Music Graduate Studies Committee, the Curriculum Committee and the full faculty. This course is also being offered through the Department of Speech and Hearing under SPH 815. 

The purpose of this interdisciplinary course for graduate Vocal Pedagogy students in the Singing Health Specialization curriculum. The seminar provides an environment for a thorough exploration and assimilation of vocal health for the professional voice user. 

Changes in this course include the title, requirements, pre-reqs, and length of contact time.

Included with this request are the former and proposed syllabi.

Please address questions regarding this course to:

Lora Dobos 
dobos.1@osu.edu
Karen Peeler
peeler.2@osu.edu


